
 
 

Senior Manager, Distance Learning  
 
About Power to Decide  

 
Power to Decide, the campaign to prevent unplanned pregnancy, believes 

that all young people should have the opportunity to pursue the future they 
want, realize their full possibility, and follow their intentions. These beliefs 
guide our work to ensure that all young people have the power to decide if, 

when, and under what circumstances to get pregnant and have a child. We 
provide objective, evidence-based information about sexual health and 

contraceptive options, and we work to guarantee equitable access to and 
information about the full range of contraceptive methods. We are a national, 
non-partisan organization that is committed to common ground, common 

sense solutions and catalyzing innovation in the public and private sectors.  
 

Position  
 
Power to Decide is seeking a Senior Manager, Distance Learning position who 

will have the opportunity to develop a new digital learning hub focused on 
building the capacity of social service and health providers to support their 

clients’ reproductive well-being needs, with a specific emphasis on quality 
contraceptive counseling and care, preconception health, and inter-
conception health. In partnership with our subject matter experts and 

content developers, the incumbent will have the opportunity to design, 
develop, and moderate a new digital learning hub to support the multi-

faceted needs of our provider and health extender communities that use 
Power to Decide resources, such as One Key Question® and Bedsider. The 

Senior Manager will design a one-stop, interactive digital hub, develop and 
deliver distance learning trainings, and create, curate, and post materials to 
support providers and health extenders. This position offers an exciting 

opportunity to make a meaningful difference in people’s lives by supporting 
sexual and reproductive health.  

 
The Senior Manager, Distance Learning will report to the Chief Programs 
Officer.  

 
Responsibilities  

 
Responsibilities include, but are not limited to:  



 Identifying a learning management platform and designing a multi-
faceted interface to meet Power to Decide’s strategic goals.  

 Designing the instructional strategies and syllabi for e-learning 
opportunities for the provider community. 

 Co-creating content for e-learning opportunities in partnership with Power 
to Decide subject matter experts and content creators.  

 Delivering and evaluating e-learning trainings for providers to support 

them in delivering quality reproductive health care, particularly around 
providing patient-centered reproductive health care.  

 Facilitating and moderating ongoing provider community engagement, 
specifically around best practices and implementation support. 

 Keeping up to date on the latest preconception and contraception care 

best practices. 
 Implementing a comprehensive measurement and evaluation process that 

monitors progress, informs continuous improvement, and measures 
outcomes.   

 Uses industry best practices to maintain ongoing engagement among 

members of the provider community.  
 

Qualifications  
 

We are looking for someone who will think big, embrace innovation, and seek 
new ways of addressing issues. The successful candidate will be responsible, 
conscientious, adaptive, and resourceful. They will value diversity of thought, 

backgrounds, and perspectives; be collaborative and proactive; and work 
effectively as part of an integrated cross-functional team. They will be able to 

comfortably embrace a non-ideological “big tent” approach to sexual health 
and unplanned pregnancy prevention, and be passionate about health equity 
and creating a culture in which all young people can thrive.   

 
The successful candidate will have/be: 

 
 Master’s degree in a relevant discipline required 
 5-7 years of professional experience in distance learning  

 At least 4-5 years of relevant work experience in health care 
 Experience developing and delivering remote training, using both live 

and self-paced e-learning module methods 
 Solid understanding of, and ability to apply, research and best 

practices in designing for learning (the science of how people learn) 

and engagement (how to capture and keep participants engaged) in a 
digital space 

 Excellent communication skills, including public speaking and strong 
writing and editing abilities 

 Experience with online community management is a plus   

 
 

The Senior Manager, Distance Learning is an exempt position. Salary is 
commensurate with experience and Power to Decide has an excellent 



benefits package including health, dental and vision insurance, 403b, flexible 
spending accounts, flexible work schedules, and generous leave. Power to 

Decide is committed to maintaining a diverse staff and an inclusive, 
multicultural environment. We are proud to provide equal employment 

opportunities (EEO) to all employees and applicants without regard to actual 
or perceived race, color, religion, national origin, parenting status (including 
pregnancy, childbirth or related medical conditions), age, marital status, 

sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, veteran status, uniformed 
service member status, disability or any other characteristic protected by 

law.  
 
Please send a cover letter, resume, and writing sample to: 

recruitment@powertodecide.org  
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